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IMPORTANT DATES for TERM 2 

May 25th—Curriculum Day—No students at school 

May 27th—Education Week Luncheon—11.00am for 12.00pm lunch 

June 2nd—Free dress sausage sizzle fundraiser $5 

June 14th—Queens Birthday Public Holiday 

June 17th—School Council—9.15am 

June 23/24/25—Room 3 and 4 Camp—Blackwood 

June 25th—SAFE schools day—Rainbow Colours—End of Term 3—2pm finish 

Visit to Gippsland FM radio station 
Room 9 students went to Morwell to participate in a   

radio tour at Gippsland FM Radio Station where they 
talked on air on the Ability Radio Program. 

They had a great time. 



 

 

             Parents and Friends Club 

        EVENTS THIS TERM  
 President:: Michelle Boyle  Secretary: Tona O’Connor Treasurer: Jodie Lennon 

June 2nd  

FREE DRESS DAY with a Sausage Sizzle 

$5 per student 

Kate Lafferty Photography— 

SGSS Fundraiser. June 20th at McIndoe Park 
Please see flyer in today’s newsletter and on our FB page. 

       SOUTH GIPPSLAND SPECIALIST SCHOOL:  

       BUS CHAPERONE/DRIVER  CONTACT          
 INFORMATION UPDATED: 2021 

BUS RUN DRIVER CHAPERONE CONTACT NUMBER 

Kongwak  Wendy Green 0417 161 287 

Nyora Carol Tonkin Kay Hills 0407 405 580 

Welshpool Greg Caple Helen Beasley 
0438 360 418 

Taxi Neil Green Ava Kennedy 0409 006 326 

CHEW TOYS        

FOR SALE 
We have a variety of chew toys for students  

if any parents wish to purchase them. 

Please see Sam or Jodie in the Office.  

 Prices from $18. 



 

 

Well done for displaying the school values this week by  

being friendly,   being safe, being a learner, and being respectful.  

WELL DONE— Kean, Byron, Johnathon, Mitchell, Brayden, Alec, Xander, 
Riley, Samantha, Teaniesha, Kye, Brock. 



 

 

Next week’s Award Winners  
Room 1: Kean for great walking and sitting in the office. 

Room 2: Xander for great listening in circle time. 

Room 3: Nethli for great use of the communication device. 

Room 4: Jazmin for great focussing on her learning. 

Room 5:  All Room 5 for demonstrating leadership while on camp. 

Room 8:  All of Room 8 for friendly and respectful behaviour on our excursion. 

Room 9: Jasmin for great listening in Job Camp. 

Room 10: Thomas for a great start to work experience. 

 Lunch box ideas 

Kid-Friendly Salmon and Sweet Potato   Patties 

Ingredients: 

2 cups of sweet potato 

1 cup of Frozen peas 

I can of Salmon drained (Large) 

2 cups of Bread crumbs 

4 Eggs lightly beaten 

2 spring onions sliced 

1 tbs oil 

Boil, steam or microwave sweet potato and peas. Drain and mash potato, add peas.  

Add Salmon, 1/3 of the breadcrumbs, spring onion to the sweet potato mixture and stir to combine.  

Place the   remaining bread crumbs on a plate.  

Shape salmon mixture into patties  and roll each in remaining breadcrumbs.   

Heat oil in a frypan and cook patties in batches. Serve with salad leaves. 



 

 

AWARD WINNERS 

All of Room 1 for 
great packing up. Sam for completing all 

of her work. 

Jaylen for tolerating 
his new eye patch so 

well. 

Barney for great  

attendance. 

Nathan for starting his 
new work experience. 

  

Anthony Telfer for his hard work and  

engagement during Numeracy. 

Wyatt for trying so hard to 
be independent with his 

AFO’s. 

Jacob for his great use 
of his device. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

ROOM 2 DINOSAUR GARDEN 

Xander and Seven are very pleased with their    

lovey dinosaur garden they have created in their 

courtyard. It contains rocks, plants, a volcano and 

of course, Dinosaurs. The next project for them is to 

make the other pot into a fairy garden. They are 

looking for any donations for the new project so if 

you have any spare “fairies” at home, please send 

them in.  

NEW PLAYGROUND 

Aylah’s wheelchair just fits into the merry go round which is great to 

see. She loves having her friends spin her around during recess and 

lunch times.  

Students in the junior yard love the water play fountain and the   

river bed. We have to change their clothes everyday they love it 

so much. 

EDUCATION WEEK LUNCHEON 

May 27th is our Term 2 parent luncheon. Please pencil it into your  calendar as it is a great way 

to meet new families and get connected to the school. Come at 11am to spend some time in 

your child’s room before being served a lovely lunch prepared and served by our students. 

HEADLICE 

We have had a number of cases of head lice over the last two weeks. Please check your child’s 

hair regularly. Once treated, they can return to school. 

GASTRO 

This week we have also had a number of cases of gastro related vomiting and diarrhoea. The 

Department of Health states that children cannot return to school until they are symptom free for 

24 hours. Please ensure that families adhere to this so we can reduce the likelihood of spreading 

the bug. 

 

Have a great week.              

                               TOGETHER WE GROW.       

           Stay safe and healthy 

Heather Braden            Tania Pell   

Principal             Assistant Principal         


